
Kelvindale Primary PTA Newsletter - August 2017 

 

We would like to thank you all for your help and support with our fundraising ventures last year.  This has 

enabled us to support the school with the resources detailed on the reverse of this newsletter. We look 

forward to your continued support this year. 

Feedback, suggestions, ideas      
 
We would welcome your thoughts and ideas on 
what activities you would like to see this year from 
your PTA, or if you have any feedback on previous 
events. 
 
Please email us at kelvindalepta@yahoo.com , 
speak to one of our members or contact the school 
office. 
 

Easy Fundraising                             
 

Did you know you can fundraise for the school at a 
click of a button and raise money at no extra cost or 
time to you? 

All you need to do is register with easy fundraising 
and select Kelvindale Primary PTA as your chosen 
recipient. 

Each time you shop online, go to 
easyfundraising.org.uk and search for your chosen 
supplier.   

You will then be directed to their website and a 
percentage of your total spend will be donated to the 
PTA.  

Please use the following link to register; this will 
generate an additional 50p donation for everyone 
who registers through this link. 
 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/03YSG6/7TGANP 
 

Amazon Wish List for Golden Time Resources 
 
We have a wish list registered with Amazon detailing 
the items which the pupils have collectively chosen 
to renew the Golden Time resources within the 
school. 
 
Many thanks to all those who have already 
purchased an item from the list; however there are 
still items left if you wish to make a donation.  
 
Please remember to use easy fundraising as 
Amazon donates 1.5% of your total purchase price 
to the PTA if you order through easy fundraising. 
 

Micro Scooters                           
 
We have signed up for micro scooters cash back 
scheme.  This means that if you purchase a micro 
scooter directly from their website and use the code 
8414823 under ‘apply school code’, the PTA will 
receive 10% of the total amount you have spent. 
 

 
Used Uniforms      
 
We still have a stock of used uniforms.  If you would 
like to purchase any additional items of uniform, 
please email us stating the items and sizes you 
require and we’ll check our stock and arrange 
delivery at a mutually convenient time.  
 

Direct Financial Support                     
 
In response to some parental requests to support 
the PTA directly with financial contributions, our 
bank details are as follows:- 
Account Number:- 70598343 
Sort Code:- 826408 

 

  Like us on Facebook to keep up to date on all 
our fundraising activities. 
 

 Email us at kelvindalepta@yahoo.com 
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